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January 15, 2020

Mike Morath
Commissioner of Education
Texas Education Agency
1701 N. Congress Avenue
Austin, Texas 78701

Dear Commissioner Morath,

Teachworthy has had the opportunity to meet and discuss with Dr. Nathan Balasubramanian his

plans for the 7C’s Academy in San Antonio. We are excited and encouraged by his vision and

enthusiasm and are eagerly willing to work with individuals with high character and high ideals. The

innovative ideas Dr. Balasubramanian is planning to implement are the type of skills and learning all

students require to be successful in life as well as have a positive impact on their communities and

world.

As with any district, private or charter school, Teachworthy will work with administration and school

staff in developing first year teachers to meet the educational demands of the communities served by

these schools. We look forward to seeing how the 7C’s Academy progresses through the charter

application process and working with them in the future to fulfill their teaching needs.

Sincerely,

Rae Queen, PhD.
Program Director


